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                20 November 2024 

 

 

Dear Headteacher/Principal 

If you are not the headteacher/principal, please forward this email to the 
appropriate person  

Key Stage 4 Autumn Checking Exercise - late results update   

Following our communications sent to you yesterday we are aware that there 
has been some confusion regarding the data included in the second late 
results CSV file. 
 
Firstly, we apologise for the misunderstanding that has been caused. We are 
writing to you now to clarify what late results schools and colleges will have 
seen on the CYPMD portal. 

The 2nd late results file that was available on the CYPMD portal only 
contained new results and grade changes received from AOs from 30 
October to 1 November. To avoid any further confusion, the second late 
results file has now been removed.  

The second late results CSV file will be reloaded to the CYPMD portal when 
we share corrected KS4 provisional data with you on the CYPMD portal w/c 
25 November. 

The corrected KS4 provisional data should include any late results and grade 
changes received earlier than the 30 October.  

Please do not raise any further result enquiry forms until we share the 
corrected provisional data with you.  

We will write to you again when the corrected KS4 provisional data is 
available to view. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Department for Education 

https://onlinecollections.des.fasst.org.uk/fastform/school-checking-exercise
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